
 

The Livingston County Health Department 

is pleased to offer no-cost 

Vision Screening 

For children entering kindergarten in fall 2022 

 

Wednesday, March 16th, 2022 

9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
and 

Wednesday, April 13th, 2022 

9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please call for an appointment: 

517-546-9850 

Face coverings are required when entering 

LCHD and measures are in place to ensure 

social distancing and safety among clients 

and staff. 


